
 

 

The time is now - the floor is dangerous.  Our buildings are filled.  

The Marquette County Youth Organization has a need for bigger better animal housing for the 

Fair.  Our proposed building will be 42x100x12 and can be used to house the rabbits and 

poultry thus making more room in the Livestock building for our increasing number of swine, 

sheep and goats each year. Growth is good.  We are proud of our kids and what they can do. 

We want them to be proud to show their animals at the Marquette County Fair.  During the off 

season we can use this same building for boat and camper storage and to host other events.  

Our Goal:  $100,000 for the building and other needed improvements at the fairgrounds.  Final 

projects will be based on total raised.  

We need strong partners to make this a reality before the fair!   

Sponsorship Level  Dollar Amount  Recognized by: 

Champion $5000+ Name of business/individual on one of the 
trusses and thank you signs  

Blue Ribbon  $2500-$4999 Name on thank you signs  

Red Ribbon  $1000-$2499 Name on  thank you signs  

White Ribbon  $500-$999 Name on  thank you signs  

PInk Ribbon  Under $500  Name on thank you signs 

 

 

You can find out more by checking out our website  
www.marquettecountyfairwi.org  

http://www.marquettecountyfairwi.org/


 

 
 
Make checks payable to Marquette County Youth Association and mail to: 
 UW Extension Office, PO Box 338, Montello, WI 53949 

Name_____________________Business Name___________________________ 

Address___________________________________________________________ 

Email address______________________________________________________ 

Phone #_________________________Total Enclosed____________________ 
 

Donation  Payable 2018  Payable 2019 Total Donation  
Champion - $5000+    

Blue Ribbon - $2500-$4999    

Red Ribbon $1000-$2499    

White Ribbon $500-$999    

Pink Ribbon - Under $500     

   

Donations can be split between 2018 and 2019 if more convenient for you.  We 
ask that all pledges be paid in full by March 1, 2019 so work can be planned 
and completed before the 2019 Fair.  Work will begin September 2018.  
 

For more information please feel free to contact us at  

marquettefairwi@gmail.com  

www.marquettecountyfairwi.org 

608-296-5200 

 

Thank you for your support of the youth of Marquette County.  
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